Townsend, Erle

From: Whitney Farm Estate <whitneyfarmestate@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 9:38 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning,
My husband and | are 100% opposed to making Maine people buy electric cars.

Why would you do that???? They catch fire, the batteries do NOT like the cold (we live in Maine!), and some are coming
with generators (why do you think that is???)? Thank you but no thank you.

Why should anyone think it is okay to dictate what kind of car we buy? Shame on you.

Kristina and David Patry
Residents of Oxford



